
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 
    

 

 

 

Youth  STUFF 

 

     
 

    STUDENT MINISTRIES 

Check out our website for the              
latest events, pictures, leader bios, 
prayer requests and more! 
www.wlayouth.org 

 
 

 
 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:15 a.m.   SHIFT - A Church service for Junior Highs. We 

are finished for the summer, and will be back in action in September! 
 
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  Our summer drop-ins are starting on 

Tuesday, July 8
th

. There's a Junior High Pool Party and BBQ 
happening at the Clow's (11430 Lamont Dr., Komoka) next week 
(July 13

th
) right after church. Cost is $3. Bring your swimsuit and a 

towel! 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12) Come on out for our summer DVD 

study series with Francis Chan. We'll be watching a short DVD each 
Wednesday, followed by BBQs, beach volleyball and a lot more. Hope 
you can come out! 
 

OASIS (18-24ish) 

This Week - BBQ and Oasis vs. Young Professionals Soccer Match. 
Stick around after church for a BBQ and soccer match in the back 
field at WLA. Bring your cleats and $3 for food. Neymar haircuts are 
optional.  
 
 

 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 

We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the 
seat pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the 
South Foyer. We have answers to your questions, a packet of WLA 
information and a gift for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will 
help us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check 
out our website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  

 
Mike Wilkins, Pastor      
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor 
Jude St. John, Apprentice Pastor  
Dave De Smit, Director of Student Ministries  
Graham Buchanan, Director of Community Connections 
Angela McCallum, Assistant Director: Community Connections 
Mario Ngabwe, Director of Music Ministries 
Judith Gaunt, Director of Sunday Morning Children’s Ministries  

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager 

 

Sunday, July 6, 2014 
 
 

 

Today  at W.L.A. 

 
      

10:00 a.m.                                                                   Worship Service 
 

The well known story of Joshua's conquering of Jericho is the subject of 
this week's sermon. From the sixth chapter of Joshua we consider God's 
involvement in the conquering of Cannan that begins with the city of 
Jericho. 

 
10:00 a.m.                JK - Grade 3                                           Growzone 1 

 
 
Please join us in the gym at the conclusion of our Summer Sunday 
Service, for a time of coffee and fellowship. 
 

 

This Week at W.L.A. 

 
July 7 - 11                                                                          Camp Elements 

The first week of WLA's summer camps begins tomorrow! Please be 
praying for the kids and the leaders. Check out wlacamps.org for photos 
and updates. 
 
Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 
Now in Summer Mode. We resume in September. For more details, 

contact Deb Wilkins at dwilkins@compassion.ca.  

 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 
Now on our Summer Schedule. We will be meeting at Oakridge Park 

each Tuesday for the summer. For further details, please contact Anne  
Buchanan at buchanan24@gmail.com or call (519)204-1492. 

 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 
Now in Summer Recess. See you in September! 

 
Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… is over until September.  For more 
information, contact Cheryl at cherylhargraves@live.ca. 

 
Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                      Men’s Prayer & Accountability 

All men are welcome.  For info, email jude@wlachurch.org. 

 
Thursday, 1:30 – 3:00 p.m.                                                  Forevergreen 
On Summer Recess. We look forward to seeing you in the Fall! 
 

 

Other Important  NOTES 

 
Volunteers are needed... for Growzone, in the Grasshopper room 
(JK/SK), for July and August, to help keep the program running 
uninterrupted throughout the summer. If you are able to help out please 
contact Judith at judith@wlachurch.org. Thanks! 

 
Kids Pacs... are available for children in Grades 4 and 5, to work on 

during the service!! They can be picked up and dropped off at the back of 
the sanctuary during the summer months. 

 
WLA Summer Camps 2014… We are in need of a few Adult Volunteers 
for registration, clean-up, etc. If you are interested, sign up at the Kiosk in 
the South Foyer, or email Angela at angela@wlachurch.org  
(July 28-Aug.1 and Aug. 5-8). 

 
Secret Church... Join us in the Core on Saturday, July 12

th
, from 3:00 

until 10:00 p.m. for an inspirational video Bible study by David Platt, 
focusing on the Cross and Everyday Life. Cost is $10, which includes 
your study guide and dinner. Sign up at the Kiosk in the South Foyer 

 
International Quiz Tournament... is taking place at Jackson's Point, 
Ontario from July 5

th
 through July 11

th
. Please pray for quizzers Matt 

Booy, Adam Gaunt, Niki Wright and their coaches, that they will have 
safety, team unity, good recall of verses, and FUN! 

 
Questions and Comments? The Elders are always happy to receive 
your questions, comments and feedback. You can email them at 
elders@wlachurch.org or talk to any one of them in person. 

 
A Note from the Board of Elders regarding Finances... We praise the 

Lord for the faithfulness of God's people, as we are at approximately 
95% of General Budget offerings heading into the summer. Let us 
continue to give generously over these summer months! 

 
Pre-Approved Donation Plan... Pre-authorized debits are available to 

people wishing to contribute via automatic bank withdrawals. Enrollment 
forms are located in the chair pockets. 

 

 

.Growzone  NOTES 

 
Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
 
10:00  a.m. Mary Anne MacCrone, Kate Standish, Aaron & Sara Haig, 

Helen Nanfe Pyentam, Lynda Ryall-Henke, Emerson Lover,  
Kayleen Collier, Michelle Koch. 
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